
     

 

Anyone who participated in the Middle School Book of the year, please make sure you've 

submitted your bookmarks to Mr. Battle by today. We will do our prize draws on Monday! 

 

Citadel Cares Wrap up Party-Attention Citadel Cares Members.  We will be having our year end 

wrap up Monday June 23th.  Please come and enjoy some time together. 

 

 

        Citadel Middle School 

Friday June 20th       


